
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH GRADS – 2011 
 

Four students graduated from West Chester University’s B.S. Program in 

Environmental Health during the May, 2011 ceremony.  Pictured below, 

left to right are Max, Lily, Jake and Fred.  Max and Lily interned at 

Children's Hospital of Philadelphia Environmental & Occupational Health 

& Safety Dept. Jake interned at a similar department at Cephalon 

Pharmaceuticals in West Chester. Max and Jake work as industrial 

hygienists for Safety-Kleen Systems Inc.  Max is in their West Chester PA 

office and Jake is in the Santa Ana office.  Lily works as an industrial 

hygienist for IES Engineers in Blue Bell PA.  Fred’s internship with the 

Stroud Water Research Center in Avondale, PA involved the investigation 

and analysis of stream contaminants and he continued his work there 

during the summer, after completion of the internship. 
 

 

 


